Shirley Rukcic

From: Chris Allen <Chris.Alien@construction.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 1, 2025 11:20 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic

Subject: Parking Facilities Justice Garage Lighting
Hello,

'am emailing you in regards to the "Parking Facilities Justice Garage Lighting" bid on 04/30. Can you let
me know the awarded contractor and their amount? Do you have the construction start and completion
dates available?

Thanks for your time,
Chris Allen’

Dodge Construction Network
Construction Network

Dodge Project Number 202500161685

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be uniawful.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT at helpdesk@stltreasurer.org if you believe this email
IS suspicious.



